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I live in Northern CA but my family comes down to The Las Vegas area to recreate and spend money.

I don't agree with closing more land to the public and especially to recreation. Alternatives such as providing other riding and
recreational opportunity areas need to be considered before moving forward with closing the proposed areas.

Integrating the solar project with recreational areas should not be a problem. I drive by power lines and windmills on my way to
the Bay area. These areas can be shared by all.



